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Resignation of Chief Financial Officer

Pacific Environment Limited (ASX: PEH) (“The Company”) wishes to advise that Ross Hawkey has resigned as Chief Financial Officer
effective from today.

Chief Executive Officer, Peter White commented:

“We thank Ross for his hard work and dedication over the past two years and wish him well in his future endeavours ”.
The Company expects to make an announcement shortly regarding the appointment of a new CFO.

On behalf of Pacific Environment Limited

Peter White
Chief Executive Officer
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